
From: Madeline Vann  
Sent: Sunday, March 12, 2017 10:59 AM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB79 -- please maintain the conflict of interest rule 
 
Dear sir or madam, 

I support the implementation of the Dept of Labor conflict of interest rule and oppose any 
delay.  Retirement savings are an essential bulwark against poverty in old age. Please protect 
savers from unscrupulous advisors who care only about making money off the cash cow of 
people's desire to be secure in their old age. Unfortunately, our current savings system is very 
complicated and many people are busy with their own jobs - we need to be able to trust those 
who advise us on our retirement savings. This rule would provide some oversight and 
accountability - and is essential if we are to remain a nation in which there is some hope of both 
moving up over generations and living with some security well into old age.  
 
 
--  
Madeline R Vann, MPH 
116 Winter East 
Williamsburg VA 23188 
cell: 985.285.5185 
twitter @fleet_pen 
http://www.linkedin.com/in/madelinevann 
httP://www.fleetpen.com 
blog: www.fleetpen.co 
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